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I oppose this measure as not needed in Maine. Maine already has a yellow flag law 
that is sufficient for law enforcement and mental health professionals to protect the 
public. Maine presumably also has civil commitment procedures. Either could have 
prevented the incident in Lewiston.
I am also concerned about out of state money behind signature gathering and efforts 
to sidestep normal public deliberation for this measure. 


